
Christine Hale
December 1949 - February 2022

You will be missed forever.
Rest in peace with love.

1987 - 2021 as part of The Arc-Solano

The Arc-Solano is very sad to share that Chris Hale passed away in February. Chris
joined our agency in 1987 and stayed until 2021 when her battle 

with cancer forced her to leave. 
She spent most of her time as an Instructor in the TS department, helping her clients

maintain an independent lifestyle that they could be proud of. Chris also spent time in
the ACT department and worked as a supervisor for a few years, too. She knew just how

to help clients help themselves. Chris treated all of us with kindness and we regularly
turned to her for advice. She advocated for our participants and was so proud when they
achieved a new goal. Everyone has missed her and we will always remember her fondly. 
If you have memories of Chris that you would like to share, please send us a message at

smartinez@thearcsolano.org or facebook.com/TheArcSolano.  
We also want to thank the Hale family for asking loved ones to donate to The Arc-Solano

in lieu of sending flowers. We greatly appreciate it. 
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